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14th September 2023 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
The children of Year 3 are delighted to invite you to their special Harvest Assembly on 
Thursday 5th October 2023. We will be performing our assembly at Christchurch, Bebington 
at 9:45am. We anticipate this to last an hour. 
 
On Monday 2nd October, Year 3 will be walking to the church for a dress rehearsal at 
1:30pm.  We will need some parent helpers to support us with our walk to and from the 
church on both the morning of the dress rehearsal on Monday 2nd October (leaving school 
at 1.30pm) and the Harvest Assembly on Thursday 5th October (leaving school at 9.00am). 
 
If there are any parents who would be available to help us and help supervise the children 
on either of these walks, please email parentreplies@brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk with 
your child’s name, class and the date(s) you are available to help. 
 
Harvest donations would be welcome in school between Monday 18th September and 
Monday 16th October.  The school will drop any donations off at the church. 

 
Thank you for your support. We hope to see you there. 
 
 
 
Mrs Cartner and Mr Williams 
Year 3 teachers. 
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